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On 22 March 2023, the Read Japan Project 2021 book donation ceremony by the 

Nippon Foundation was held at the Namibia Institute of Public Administration and 

Management. A total of 53 Japan-related books were donated to the Institute. 

 Mrs.Yano, third secretary of Japanese Embassy, attended the handover  and read 

Ambassador Nishimaki's address and Chairman Sasakawa's address on behalf of them. 

Reading Ambassador Nishimaki's remarks , he referred to Japan's support to Namibia, 

particularly in the field of education and expressed his hope that the institute 

would play a major role in society as a place of learning. Mr. Sasakawa expressed 

his hope that the books would be used to promote understanding between Namibia 

and Japan, as well as to build bridges between the two countries. The Acting 

Director of NIPAM, Mr Mubita, also delivered an address on behalf of the Institute, 

expressing his gratitude for the donation of the books. 
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